
 
GIFFORDS CIRCUS WAS IN TOWN! 

 

As part of their class topic, Quartz class visited Giffords Circus this week. It was an 
amazing experience that we all enjoyed. Mrs Barrett had not been to the circus since 

she was a little girl and it did not disappoint. It was definitely a trip to remember!! 
 

The children commented: 
‘All the tricks were brilliant!’ 

‘I liked Tweedy because he was hilariously funny!’ 
‘It was really fun because we got to watch lots of different acts.’ 
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Please check the school 
website calendar for more 

dates 

 

 May 

20th-
23rd  

Y6 Residential 

22nd  Amethyst class  
assembly 

23rd & 
24th 

Y5 Camping trip to 
Redwood Centre 

23rd Amber & Amethyst 
class sponsored 

walk 

24th Last day of Term 5 

25th Tall Ships Festival 

27th-
31st  

Half-Term 

 June 

3rd Term 6 Starts 

6th Aventurine trip to 
Cheddar Gorge 

7th Year 6 Leavers 
photos & class  

photos 

11th  KS2 Sports Day 

12th EYFS/KS1 Sports 
Day 

Dates for your diary 

 

This newsletter and all previous copies can be found on the school website, on the front page and in the 
information section. 

 

Message from 

A final reminder that we have 
our PTFA meeting next Friday, 
24th May at 1.30pm in Black 

Book Cafe. Everyone welcome! 
We plan to start selling ice   

lollies on Fridays, after school, 
from next week, weather      

permitting. 

METAL COAT HANGERS 
 

Miss Nesbitt is looking for 
any metal wire coat    

hangers for after half 
term, if you have any that 
you no longer need please 
will you drop them in to 
the office. Thank you. 

 

REMINDER—BREAKFAST 
CLUB 

 
Breakfast club is becoming a 

very popular choice at our 
school and although we want to 
remain as flexible as possible, 
it would be helpful if you could 

please book in at least 24 
hours beforehand so that we 

have the correct ratios of 
staff to children. 

 
Please note that if there is a 

late booking for a Friday 
morning there may not be the 

option of a hot breakfast 
available however there will 
always be cereal, toast etc. 

SICKNESS BUG 
 
A reminder that if your 
child has been absent 
from school due to a 

vomit/tummy bug please 
ensure that they do not 
come back into school 

until 48 hours after the 
last bought of illness.  

 
The recent bug is highly 
contagious and we are 
trying to reduce the 

spread throughout the 
school. 

SUNSHINE CLASS  
ASSEMBLY  

 
There will be a Sunshine 

class assembly on  
Tuesday 21st May at 

2.00pm in the school hall - 
all families welcome. 
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